
1ST QUATERLEY GENERAL MEETING @ THE OLD TANNERY - WELLINGTON 

Our 1st Quarterly meeting took place on Sunday, 8 April 2025 at The Old Tannery in Wellington. 

It was great to have some prospects join us and we raised some funds with an Easter raffle. 

There is a lot of excitement and planning for the upcoming trip to the National Convention in Mpekweni. 

    

 

Liesbet, Colleen & Mark,      Bertus & Dawie 

 

    

SCROLLS:  EVENTS CAPTAIN – Gerrie & SOCIAL MEDIA LIASON Angelique & Warren 

 



EASTER RAFFLE 

      

                                                 Liesbet & Colleen getting ready for the raffle draw. 

         

 

      

Willem Engels                 &                        Rod MacLeod 



 

 

   

                                                       

                                       

 

                       

END  

 


